
 
 
Know Before You Go 
 
The Palmer Museum of Art reopens on Wednesday, February 10! Admission is always free.  
 
Here’s what you need to know before visiting: 
 

• Free timed-entry tickets: All visitors must reserve a free timed-entry ticket online via our website 
at palmermuseum.psu.edu prior to arriving at the museum. We are limiting capacity in the 
building to 30 visitors an hour. To reduce gathering and lines, there will be two reservation slots 
available for up to fifteen visitors each hour for an hour-long stay in the galleries. Throughout the 
day, we will be sanitizing high-touch areas of the museum. 

• Ticketing system: Timed tickets for visiting the Palmer will be made through Penn State’s 
ticketmaster system. You will need to create a login and account if you do not already have one. 
Click the “Get Tickets” button above or the link below to get your free timed tickets. Note: on 
the screen that follows, click the “Continue” button to the right of the “Palmer Museum of Art 
timed entry” event to get started. You will also need to select your preferred electronic delivery 
method when checking out. 

• Masks: Visitors are required to wear face coverings or masks for entry. 
• Social distancing: Visitors must maintain a six-foot distance between others whenever possible. 

To ensure proper distancing we are limiting capacity to no more than 15 visitors per time 
ticketing interval. 

• Check-in: Timed ticketing is contactless. Just tap your phone on the pedestal at the Visitor 
Services desk and go! Didn’t have a reservation, no worries! Just check in at the front desk with 
one of our friendly Visitor Services associates and provide us with your contact information and 
we will process your ticket. (Your information will not be shared, as it is for contact tracing 
purposes). 

• Parking: Visitor parking for the Palmer Museum of Art is available for $1 per hour at the Nittany 
and East Parking Decks. ADA parking is available in lots adjacent to the Palmer with a valid Penn 
State day permit in addition to the valid state-issued ADA placard or license plate. One-day 
permits may be obtained from the University Parking Office in Eisenhower Parking Deck on 
Shortlidge Road, from campus kiosks, or from the Centre County Convention & Visitors Bureau 
on Park Avenue next to Beaver Stadium. For more information about parking or permits, call the 
parking office at 814-865-1436 or click here. 

• Large bags: Large items such as backpacks, large bags, backpack-style child carriers, large 
strollers, and umbrellas are not allowed in the galleries. Lightweight collapsible strollers are 
permitted. 

• Sanitize those hands: We will have hand sanitizer stations located throughout the museum; 
please use them.  

• Navigation: Keeping in mind your safety, look out for our directional signage located throughout 
the building.  

• New Museum Hours: The Palmer will be Closed Mondays, Tuesdays, and some holidays. Hours 
are: Wednesday, 11 a.m. to 5 p.m.; Thursday, 11 a.m. to 5 p.m.; Friday, 11 a.m. to 5 p.m.; 
Saturday, 10 a.m. to 5 p.m.; and Sunday, noon to 5 p.m. The last timed-entry ticket will be at 
4:30 p.m. daily. 


